Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – beds for victims of domestic abuse
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

- Since March 23rd 2020, how many extra beds have been made available to victims of domestic abuse specifically (not homeless people or any other groups needing accommodation).  
Answer:

None by the City Council (The government has funded charities/ voluntary sector directly to meet any additional demand) 

Within this data on beds for domestic abuse survivors I would like the following break down
- What is the gender breakdown of the beds provided? IE how many were made available for women, men etc.     
- How many of these beds were move on beds?
- How many of these beds were refuge beds?
- How many dependents also found refuge with the escaping parent?

Not applicable 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
